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Kia ora, Talofa, Namaste, Kia orana, Malo e Lelei, hello everyone.  
 

Daffodil Day 

A big thank you to everyone who made a donation to this worthwhile cause.  

We raised $578! This money has now been sent to the Cancer Society. 
 

Reminder 

Please remember that school finishes at 2.50pm. We have had a number of 

children recently who have regularly not been picked up from school on 

time and are having to wait for someone to collect them long after school 

has finished. This causes distress for the child involved, as well as extra 

work for office staff who often experience great difficulty contacting 

parents of the children involved. If for some reason there is a delay in 

picking up children, please contact the school office and help us keep your 

children safe and feeling happy! 
 

Speech Contests 

Over the last few weeks we have had children representing the school in 

interschool speech competitions. Congratulations go to Iven Li in the 

English Competition, Sione Loseli in the Tongan Competition, Inosia Siu 

Malae in the Samoan Competition,  Divya Singh who was first in the Indian 

Competion and Saiyukta who came second in the Indian competition.  
 

Individual Photos 

There will be an opportunity for you to have individual photos of your 

children taken at the school on Tuesday 19 October. These are done by 

professionals at a reasonable cost. Further details will be given out closer to 

the time. 
 

Art Exhibition 

Fairburn School Art Exhibition will take place next week from 11am, 

Tuesday 14 September until 11am, Friday 17 September. All of the 

children’s art will be displayed in the school hall and is the end product of 

some very hard and creative work by the children and their teachers. Please 

come to school during these times to see the art displayed. Personal 

invitations will be given to you on Monday 13 September. A big thank you 

goes to Marianne Linstead and her team for organising this event. 

 

Assembly 

As the art exhibition will be set up this week in the hall, there will be no 

junior or senior assemblies this week. 
 

Principals’ Awards 

Congratulations to the following students who received Principals’ awards 

in the last two weeks: 

Week 6:  

Week 7:  

Important Dates for your Diary: 

Thursday 9 September  Interschool Cross Country 
Friday 10 September  Junior School Cross Country 

Tuesday 14 September  Art Exhibition starts 

Tuesday 14 September  B.O.T. Meeting 

Friday 24 September  Last day of Term 3 

Monday 11 October  First day of Term 4 

 

Germaine Peterson & Maureen Woodard 

ACTING CO-PRINCIPALS 

www.fairburn.school.nz 

 

.. Community Notices: 

Otahuhu Softball Club: Activity for whole family. Muster 11, 12 Sep. For more info, 

ph Sally Hoani, 2762437 / 0273150585 

NEW Robotics & TV courses these holidays for students aged 6-16 years. Ph 622 

0670 or email  info@bubbledome.co.nz or visit www.bubbledome.co.nz 
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